
Announcements for 8/14/23 
**BOYS LACROSSE INTEREST: If you're athletic and want to play a sport 

that is fast, fun, requires good hand eye coordination and have a will to 

learn with a work ethic to match, there are PLENTY of spots available on 

the 2024 Boys lacrosse team. A meeting will be held Thursday August 

31st from 4PM to 4:20PM in the small cafeteria if any there’s any 

questions or interest. 

 

** Fall Musical Announcement                      

 

Bartram Trail High School Theatre Department will be holding auditions 

for their fall musical, Beauty and the Beast, on Saturday, August 26th at 

12:30 PM. If you are interested in auditioning for a role or getting 

involved behind the scenes, please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 

228) located in the Fine Arts Hall. Audition information is posted 

outside the door.  

 


